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Ref. SMG/31.16

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Sudan to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to
the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) — Special
Procedures Branch and with reference to the *’Joint Communication from Special
Procedures’’ (AL SDN 7/2015, dated 28 December 2015) sent by Special
Rapporteur on the situation of human rights defenders; the Independent Expert on
the situation of human rights in the Sudan; and the Special Rapporteur on Violence
Against Women, its causes and consequences, the Permanent Mission of the
Republic of the Sudan hereby to request the esteemed Secretariat for the extension
of submission of the response till 14™ March 2016.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Sudan to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
(OHCHR) — (Special Procedures Branch) the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Geneva, 1| March 2016

Attn: Mr. Sagnik Chattopadhyay
Officer-in-charge

Special Procedures Branch, OHCHR -
GENEVA

Email: registry(@ohchr.org




